
Subject:

From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/12/2015 9:49:01 AM

Katherine-I'm sorry to bother you as I know your office is overwhelmed these days. I never heard 
from anyone regarding the appointment of a replacement if the Horry Clerk of Court retires. Let me 
know who to contact and I will take it from there. BTW Gov. Haley is doing a great job with the flood.
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